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Christian Liberty Press
Your Partner in Training Disciples for the Lord Jesus Christ

MERRY CHRISTMAS
On behalf of the entire 
staff of Christian 
Liberty, we wish all of 
you a blessed 
Christmas holiday. We 
pray that you and your 
family will enjoy a rich 
and meaningful 
Christmas season.
We would also like to 

thank you for your business with us in 2019 and trust that the 
Lord will bless your efforts in 2020. We look forward to continuing 
to partner with you in the coming year.

HOLIDAY SCHEDULE 
Christian Liberty Press will again be taking a break for the Christmas holiday. 
Our offices will be closed from December 23 through January 3. Therefore, we 
will not be shipping orders during these days. To guarantee receipt of  product 
orders by Christmas Eve within the continental United States, make sure your 
orders are received by Christian Liberty no later than Friday, December 13. 

Any orders received after Thursday, December 19 will be shipped after we 
reopen on January 6, 2020. You can still place orders with Christian Liberty 
Press by either e-mail or FAX while we are closed. Orders received during this 
time will be applied to your 2019 totals. If  you need to place an order to either 
maintain or increase your discount level for 2020, we encourage you to do so 
between now and January 6. 

NEW PRODUCTS 
We plan on releasing various revised titles in 2020. We will be releasing a new 
edition of   Christian Liberty Nature Reader Book 5. Read the adjacent column for 
the details.  

We will also be releasing an update to Journey Through the Bible: Book 2. Additional material has been added to the 
student textbook, as well as minor changes to the rest of  the course materials to make them consistent with the 
revised text. 

Finally, we are revising the CLASS Lesson Planner to enable parents to better manage their high school students’ 
preparation for college. 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NEW EDITION
We will be releasing a 
new, fourth edition of   
Christian Liberty Nature 
Reader Book 5 in 
2020.The author has 
revised both the main 
text and the vocabulary 
definitions. We have also 
included several 
additional four-color 
illustrations from the 
same artist. We are 
confident that your 
customers will 
appreciate this improved 
reader.
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CONTACT US 
To place an order with Christian Liberty Press, you may do so by PHONE, FAX, E-MAIL, or MAIL. To order by 
phone, call (800) 348-0899 and press 4. For fax orders, use (847) 259-2941. We currently are not set up to take 
distributor orders via our website. Therefore, only retail customers may use our website to place orders. 

If  you have any questions, feel free to contact us by mail, email, or phone Monday through Friday between 9:00 
am and 4:00 pm Central Time. See our website for more products. 

Mail: Christian Liberty Press  
502 W. Euclid Avenue  
Arlington Heights, IL  60004-5402

E-mail: 

Fax:

custserv@christianlibertypress.com 

(847) 259-2941

Phone: (800) 348-0899, press 4 

(847) 385-2029, press 4

Website: www.shopchristianliberty.com
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